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                                                        BEACH MINUTES July 10, 2019 
                                                                         SUMMARY 

Old Business: 
Beach 1:  Concession Stand has a brand-new Deep Fryer; in preparation we had a new designated outlet installed in the concession stand and the fryer is operational at this time.  Enjoy your French Fries!

Current:
Lifeguards: This season we hired fifteen new Lifeguards; however, we did lose some of our senior lifeguards that have moved on after graduating college and securing full time positions. We do have full lifeguard coverage on Beach 1, at the Drum pool and Circus pool that is utilized for our summer camp and staffed with lifeguards every day. The Circus pool is open to residents on week-ends. We do try to staff Beach 2 if we have lifeguard availability on the weekends. 

Beach 1: Kayaks are checked upon entrance to the beach for current stickers by the lifeguards.
Stand Up Paddle Boards: individuals using stand up paddle boards must have life vests on at all times.
Lake patrol boat security will be enforcing this safety rule. 

Beaches are maintained on a daily basis as well as the pools, bathrooms are cleaned and with help from residents who discard their trash we are in good shape this season.

Our pool facilities are regularly maintained and looking great, we have new equipment in place, water testing kits, skimmers, our lifeguards are given lifeguard apparel to begin the season and their daily function when on shift at the pools is to skim the pools and sweep the deck areas.
Our guards are trained to test the pool waters, how to handle situations when someone defecates or vomits in the pools, both pool and beach lifeguards are prepared to respond to medical needs.


The August 14th meeting is cancelled, the next monthly meeting is September 11, 2019 @ 7PM 

Submitted by Beverly Nemiroff, 
Beach Chair.



 

